
FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY 
 
April 26th, 2010 
 
MINUTES 
 
CALL TO ORDER :  The meeting was called to order by President Jenness Evanson at 
the Denny Ashby Library at 4:00 PM.  Those in attendance were Jenness Evanson, 
Brenda King, Mary Flerchinger, Pat Richardson, Christopher Munoz, Betty Capwell, 
Charlotte Henry, Polly Scott and Cathy Herres. 
 
MINUTES:   The minutes of the March 29th, 2010 meeting were read and corrected by 
Cathy Herres and approved. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT:  Pat Richardson reported the Rexall book sales - $68.25. 
Sterling Savings Account is $2,365.53.  There were no bills presented at this time. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

1. There were15-18 people present at the Phil Rider program.  Betty and Christopher 
shared that his experience in Iraq and Afghanistan were very interesting.  

2. May decorations – Cathy Herres 
June decorations (There will be no need for decorations throughout the summer). 

3. Program for May 15th with “Cowboys and Cowgirls in Story and Song” 
confirmed at the Fairgrounds at 4PM.  The program is to be held outside if the 
weather permits or in the Dick Brown building.  Cathy placed an article in the 
“Friends-N-Neighbors” and will place an article in the EW for May 5th and May 
12th edition.  Pat will place poster around town.  The FOL cookie committee will 
be activated for 2 dozen wrapped cookies and the Ag Museum will provide the 
punch.   

 
NEW BUSINESS: 

1.  Pat Richardson donated a microphone with speakers for future programs. 
 

ADJOURNMENT:   A motion was made to adjourn at 4:55PM. 
 
NEXT MEETING :  The next FOL meeting will be at 4PM on May 24th, 2010. 


